cleanair@cleanairtas.com

From: DVCR RECS Human Ethics <humanethics@unsw.edu.au>
Sent: Friday, 8 December 2023 08:22

To: cleanair@cleanairtas.com; DVCR RECS Human Ethics

Cc: Raina Maclintyre

Subject: HC200477: The BREATHE Study

Dear Mr Clive Stott,
The Executive of the UNSW Human Research Ethics Committee has received your concerns and is currently reviewing the matter.
Kind regards,

Leonne Thompson
Human Research Manager

Research Ethics Compliance Support Office
Level 3, Rupert Myers Building, South Wing
UNSW SYDNEY NSW 2052 AUSTRALIA

Office Days: Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday
Work from Home Days: Monday and Friday
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